

MEETING MINUTES 04/08/16

Present: Nicole (President), Vincent (ex Treasurer), Richard (Vice President), Jacqui (Secretary)

Start time: 11:00am

11:10:

Autumn Festival 15th September

After training On oak lawn

Lanterns (fake better- fire hazard) sparklers/moon cake

Optional dress up

11:14:

Open Day Sunday 14<sup>th</sup> August

Stall Registered? WE NOW HAVE A STALL REGISTERED

We have potential stage time for fighting and/or dance performances

Stage times: 10-1040, 1140-1210, 210- 240, 310 till finish

Celtori music group to play? (Jacqui)

Heavy and/or Rapier demonstration- if not just heavy)

Or Scene Re-enactment

Dances: Nancy?

Stage size: long, circle dances okay, 10 okay fighting, 2 or 3 people

(Message Aneala and College Group for interested people)

11:25:

St Marks High School Medieval Day

(Richard to gather further information)

Court Re-enactment, anyone like to be involved? (Message Aneala and College group)

OR; Mark: maybe provide script for students to use?

Mark: potential heraldry lesson?

Sword fighting - maybe tourney demonstration

Dancing with music

Add Scott to group chat/fb group for further info

11:35: Possible heraldic team with Vincent as vocal, Jacqui as book.

11:40: Grants: Do we need special grant? DEADLINE EXTENDED.

11:45: Coming up soon on a Wednesday: snap chat promotional video (Richard)

- MONEY BOX HAS BEEN DEPOSITED (should not be over \$100 kept in there)
- FIRST SEMESTER ODAY GRANT HAS BEEN PAID. Prosh prize and Wastv to confirm
- Keys to store room: need someone who consistently shows up to training (Jacques have keys?)
- Ask Guild about spare set of keys
- Executive members to confirm whether they have club collaborative access after hours

MEETING END